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2 July 2009 Meeting: GOV/OR.1246 

 United Nations Fora 

IAEA: Appointment of 

the Director General 

 (GOV/OR.1246 – Para 4) Cuba, speaking on behalf of the Vienna 

Chapter of NAM, congratulated Mr. Amano and wished him success in 

his future endeavours. 

 (GOV/OR.1246 – Para 5) NAM, which attached great importance to the 

work of the Agency, was sure that its positions would be fully taken into 

account by the Secretariat under Mr. Amano’s leadership and that Mr. 

Amano would honour the legacy of impartiality, fairness and 

professionalism prevailing within the Agency. 

Matters on UN and 

IAEA 

 (GOV/OR.1246 – Para 4) Cuba, speaking on behalf of the Vienna 

Chapter of NAM, congratulated Mr. Amano and wished him success in 

his future endeavours. 

 (GOV/OR.1246 – Para 5) NAM, which attached great importance to the 

work of the Agency, was sure that its positions would be fully taken into 

account by the Secretariat under Mr. Amano’s leadership and that Mr. 

Amano would honour the legacy of impartiality, fairness and 

professionalism prevailing within the Agency. 

 


